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February 4, 2011
Via Electronic Filing
Ms. Carol J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250
RE:
Request for Cancellation of Authority – Global Crossing North American Networks, Inc.
Docket UT-941052


and

Post Merger Notification to Commission – Global Crossing North American Networks, Inc. into Global Crossing Telecommunications, Inc.
Dear Ms. Washburn:
Please accept this letter to notify the Commission of the completion of the merger of Global Crossing North American Networks, Inc. into its affiliate Global Crossing Telecommunications, Inc. The merger took place on December 31, 2010.

In its notice to the Commission, Global Crossing North American Networks, Inc. requested that its certification be cancelled effective as of the consummation date of the merger. On that basis, cancellation of Global Crossing North American Networks, Inc.’s authority issued in Docket UT-941052 on June 23, 1995 is hereby requested with an effective date of December 31, 2010.

Any questions you may have pertaining to this filing should be directed to my attention at (407) 740-3004 or rnorton@tminc.com.  

Sincerely,
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Robin Norton, 

Consultant to Global Crossing
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